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A Message from the Acting Principal 

Dear Families, 

 

Catholic Easter Prayer 

Lord, the resurrection of Your Son has given us new life and renewed hope.  Help us to live 

as new people in pursuit of the Christian ideal.  Grant us wisdom to know what we must do, 

the will to want to do it, the courage to undertake it, the perseverance to continue to do it, 

and the strength to complete it. 

 

We hope that you all as a family had a wonderful Easter weekend.  An important time for us 

all to reflect on the Christian meaning of Easter and what it means for us all.  Special thanks 

to Mr Brett Wilson and his class on their presentation of the Easter story at morning  

assembly Tuesday. 

 

We wish Mr. Simon Duffy and his family well while on long service leave for the next five 

weeks.  They are having a wonderful time at present in London visiting friends and family.   

 

During this time, Mr. Brett Wilson and Mrs. Caoimhe Kalinowsky will be sharing the role 

of Acting Deputy Principal to assist with day to day duties as well as administration.  I will 

be available each day in the office as Acting Principal.  Mrs. Angelina Andreou will be teaching Physical Education 

classes on both Tuesday and Wednesday.  We thank you for your support with this.   

 

While only a short school week we continue to have many great events in place for our 

students and staff.  Many of our girls from Year 4/5/6 will be participating in the AFL 

Pink Power Challenge on Thursday at TIO stadium.  This is a wonderful opportunity 

for our girls to participate in an event with their peer group.  Both Miss Makaela Hunt 

and I will be in attendance to both coach and provide duty of care.  We encourage par-

ents/carers to come along to join in this great day.  

  

Our Year 5/6 students and teachers, with the support and coordination of O’Loughlin Catholic College will be  

participating in a Youth Ministry Service here at Holy Spirit.  Year 12 students will facilitate a retreat experience 

for our students to gain greater understanding of ministry services that are available to schools and our wider  

community.   We thank Mr. Matthew Bourke, Assistant Principal of Religious Education from O’Loughlin for 

making this possible.    

 

As a community, we continue the clean-up following Tropical Cyclone Marcus.  To all members of our emergency 

services, defence and local council we thank you all for the great work you are undertaking.  

  

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Paula Sellars 

Acting Principal 

Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School 

4 April, 2018 

Week 10, Term 1 

Reflection 
“ Now while he was with them at 
table, he took the bread and said 

the blessing; then he broke it and 

handed it to them. And their eyes 
were opened and they recognised 

him; but he had vanished from 

their sight. Then they said to 
each other, 'Did not our hearts 

burn within us as he talked to us 

on the road and explained the 
scriptures to us?' They set out 

that instant and returned to  

Jerusalem. There they found the 
Eleven assembled together with 

their companions, who said to 

them, 'The Lord has indeed risen 
and has appeared to Simon.' 

Then they told their story of what 

had happened on the road and 
how they had recognised him at 

the breaking of bread.” 

- Luke 24:30-35 
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Congratulations to the following students:  
 

 T/1, Rm.8 -   Vuni Adakpoku 

    Ruby Smith 

 T/1, Rm. 9 -   Kai Johnson  

   Benjamin Lemmat 

 Year 1/2, Rm.4 - Henry Harding 

 Year 1/2, Rm.6 -  Hugo Commons-Fidge 

 Year 3/4, Rm.14 -  Max Hennessy 

 Year 3/4, Rm.15 -  Maria McCarthy 

 Year 3/4, Rm.17 - Amy Harris 

 Year 5/6, Rm.2 - Ben Wallace 

 Year 5/6, Rm.12 - Bernadette Miller 

 Year 5/6, Rm.13- Dante Coneybeer 

 Indonesian Award - Mylie O’Donnell 

 Music Award -   Jané Roux 

 Sport Award -  Serene Javier, Ethan Bush 

   & Francesca Hilario  
    

The MJR (Making Jesus Real) Award is presented to a person 

who puts enthusiasm, energy and happiness into our school 

and is a team player. 

This week’s MJR Award goes to : 

Faye Yik 

CANTEEN NEWS... 
The Canteen has an online ordering service. 

Got to: www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au 
 

Sign up—add your child– add credit 
 

To place an order 

1. Select your child 

2. Select order date 

3. Add meal items to your order 

4. Confirm your order 
 

You can also access the online canteen ordering thorough the 

school App. 

The school canteen is open Thursday and Friday only. 

OSHC BOOKINGS,CANCELLATIONS, 
CHARGES & CHANGES 

Cancellations or  bookings must be made in writing at least 24 

hours in advance for a normal rate of $25 to apply and for  

cancellations not to be charged (Before 2:30pm for ASC and 

before 7am for BSC the day prior of booking or required  

booking).  Bookings made less than 24 hours in advance will 

be charged $35 per child.  
 

Vacation Care enrolment forms received after the submission 

date will incur an additional cost of $50 per child.  

Vacation Care requires 2 days in advance written  

notification for cancellations. 
 

The Change of Bookings Form can be obtained from the front 

office and from the OSHC building. All bookings and  

cancellations must be in writing and made through the front 

office. Email accepted, please email:  

admin.holyspirit@nt.catholic.edu.au 
 

A $50 late fee (plus $1 per minute) per child will apply if your 

child is collected after 5:30pm. 
 

As per the Terms and Conditions on the OSHC enrolment form, 

public holidays will be charged if the front office has not  

received a cancellation of booking for that date. 
 

Students who have not been collected by 2:45pm will be sent to 

OSHC to ensure supervision. Once a child is signed in at OSHC 

the casual rate will be charged. 
 

Emergency contacts and people approved for collection of  

children must show identification when collecting students 

from OSHC and be of at least 18 years of age. 

Happy Birthday to the  

following Students who  

celebrate their birthday in 

Week 10 : 

 

 Saraya Mitchell 

 Isla Mawby 

 Edward Hammer 

 Pania Maika 

 Aashiya Ojha 

TERM DATES 2018 
TERM DATES 

Semester One, 2018 

Term 1 Wed. 31 Jan -Fri. 13 April 

Term break Mon. 16 April- Fri. 20 April 

Term 2 Mon. 23 April - Fri. 29 June 

Semester break Mon. 2  July – Fri. 20 July 

Semester Two, 2018 

Term 3 Tues. 24 July – Fri. 28 Sep 

Term break Mon. 1 Oct – Fri. 12 Oct 

Term 4 Mon. 15 Oct – Thurs. 13 Dec 

SNAPPY SIX 
Name: Miriam Soares 

Favourite Colour: Purple 

Favourite Food: Apples 

Favourite Book: Fairies 

Favourite Sport: Tip game 

What do you like best about Holy Spirit School? 

I like to writing at Holy Spirit. 

Student  

Room 9 

SNAPPY SIX 
Name: Gianne Gaspar  
Favourite Colour: Blue 

Favourite Food: Stawberries 

Favourite Book: Tooth Fairy  

Favourite Sport: Football 

What do you like best about Holy Spirit School? 

I like doing lots of reading at Holy Spirit School. 

Student 

Room 9 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS 
 Holy Spirit is again fundraising with  

Entertainment Books. If you would like to  

pre-order your books or digital membership, 

please visit: www.entbook.com.au/9g40942  

VACATION CARE  
Vacation Care forms are now available from the front office 

and OSHC Building. To secure your child's place please return 

them to the front office by Friday 6th of April 
 

Forms received after the submission date will incur an  
additional fee of $50 per child. 
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PIANO 
Please note that due to Anzac Day being on Wednesday 25 

April, piano lessons in Week 1 will be on Friday 27 April  

instead. - Carolyn Gray (piano teacher)  

SCHOOL FEES - 2018 
Families are advised the following school fees for 2018 apply.  

These fees have been recommended by the CEC  

Finance, Facilities & Resources Committee and endorsed by the 

Bishop. If the level of increase creates any hardship for you 

please make an appointment with the Principal to discuss the 

circumstances. 
 

1st Child     $301.13 + levies = $464.13 per term 
     $301.13+ $78 + $55 + $30 = $464.13 
2nd Child    $271.02+ levies = $434.02 per term 

    $424.02 + $464.13 = $898.15 per term – total of 2 

3rd Child     $240.90 + levies = $403.90 per term 
     $403.90 + $898.15 = $1302.05 per term – total of 3 

4th Child     levies only = $163.00 term 
     $163.00 + $1302.05 = $1465.05.08 per term – total of 4 

Levies   

$78.00 Books & Services (per child/per term) 

$30.00 Excursion (per child/per term) 

$55.00 Operational (per child/per term) 

$25.00 B&S extra for Years 3 & 4 (per child/per year) 

$60.00 B&S extra for Years 5 & 6 (per child/per year) 

BACK TO SCHOOL VOUCHER 

Have you used your  child’s “Back to school” voucher?  

It is worth $150 and can be used against the Book and Service 

Levy within the fees or uniforms. Valid till the end of Term 1, 

13th of April, 2018 . Available at the Front Office. 

Community of Learners (fees subject to change) 

One Child $382 per week $93 per day 

Effective January 2018 

After School Care (fees subject to change) 

One Child $125 per week $25 per day 

Before School Care (fees subject to change) 

 

Vacation Care (fees subject to change) 

One Child $280 per week $72 per day 

Effective April 2018 

Child Care Benefits (CCB) apply 

One Child $10 per morning (includes breakfast) 

YEAR 5/6 CAMP - 2018 

Year 5/6 camp is $260 per child.  

Payment is due by Friday the 6th of April. 

Payment can be made through the front office, EFTPOS  

facilities are available; ring or email the front office on  

admin.holyspirit@nt.catholic.edu.au / ph. 89273411 
 

you can also pay by internet banking : 
 

National Australia Bank 

Account Name: Holy Spirit School 

BSB No. 085933 

Account No. 398951673 

Ref: Child's First Initial . Last Name Camp 

Example: J Smith CAMP 

(Please email a copy of your transaction to  

admin.holyspirit@nt.catholic.edu.au) 
 

Please contact the finance team as soon as possible if you would 

like to make a payment plan. 

LOOKING THROUGH THE WINDOW 
Year 5/6, Rm. 2 with Mrs. Caoimhe 

This term we have been making agamographs. An agamograph 

is a piece of work that once viewed from an angle shows one 

image and viewed from the opposite angle shows another one. 

We used emojis for our artwork which linked in with our Health 

unit on Respect and Relationships. Creating these also tested 

our measurement skills, we needed to be accurate for them to 

work properly. A big Thank You to Miss Maria for putting 

them together for us - not an easy task! Please come and have a 

look at them, they are displayed outside Rm 2 near Parent Pick-

up - just make sure you look both ways!   

 

 

CYBER SAFETY 
Everything you think you know about cyberbullying is wrong  

Written by Family Zone Team on 19-Jan-2018 13:51:12  
 

“Bullying is a fact of life. There’s nothing anybody can do to 

prevent it.”  
 

This one is not only defeatist - it is, thankfully, untrue. There’s 

so much you and your children can do to prevent online bully-

ing. Here’s some tips you can share with them.  

 Never share your online credentials with anyone, not even 

with family members (except your parents if they asked for 

them), or close friends.  

 Never share intimate photos of yourself to anyone. There is 

no safe way to do this. None. What. So. Ever.  

 Boost your privacy levels on social media. Most users - 

adult and teen alike - don’t bother setting up privacy con-

trols. Because virtually all social sites show posts publicly 

by default, this is an invitation to trolls and bullies.  

 Pause before you post. I always recommend the famous 

“three gates” of the Sufi philosopher-poet Rumi: Is it true? 

Is it kind? Is it necessary? Develop a keen sense of “digital 

empathy.” Ask yourself, “How would I feel if someone did 

that or said that to me?”  

 Finally, and most importantly, implement parental controls 

on your children’s devices, to give you - the adult - over-

sight on what they’re doing online.  
 

A powerful solution for managing family screentime, Family 

Zone lets parents set effective boundaries to keep kids safe and 

happy online, across every device, everywhere. Use Family 

Zone to control access to games and apps, set bedtimes, restrict 

social media, block adult content, and more.  
 

Topics: Cyber Bullying, Parental Controls, Cyber Safety, Social 

Media, parenting, digital parenting  
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Term 1 Calendar, 2018 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Assembly 
Week 9 
March 
Palm Sunday 

26 
 

Holy Week  
Presentations 

27 
  

28 
  

                                     29 
 

Awards Assembly 
  

30 
 

Good Friday Holy Week 

Week 10 
April 
Easter Sunday -  
Resurrection 

2 
 

Easter Monday 

3 
 

4 
  

5 
  

6 
 

Awards Assembly 
  

Year 3/4 
Room 14 

Week 11 
April 
2nd Sunday Easter 

9 
  

10 
  

11 
  

12 
 

REWARD AFTERNOON 

13 
 

Awards Assembly 
  

Mrs Sellars 

Term 2 Calendar, 2018 
Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Assembly 

Week 1 
April 
4TH Sunday Easter 

 23 
 

STUDENTS RESUME 
  

                             24 
Anzac Day Ceremony – 

MPR @ 8:15am 
  

25 
 

Anzac Day 

26 
  

27 
 

Awards Assembly 
  

Mrs Sellars &  
Student Leadership 

Week 2 
April/May 
5th Sunday Easter 

30 

  

1 
  

2 
  

3 
  
  
  

4 

NET @ Holy Family –  
Yr 6 

  

Year 3/4 
Room 17 

Week 3 
May 
6th Sunday Easter 

7 
 

MAY DAY HOLIDAY 

8 
  

9 
 

Year 5/6 Camp - BOEU 
  

10 
 

Ascension 
  

11 
  

Transition/Year 1 
Rooms 8 & 9  

Week 4 
May 
The Ascension of the 
Lord 

14 
Mother’s Day Breakfast 

& Liturgy – Year 1/2 
  

15 
NAPLAN TESTS 
G&P, Writing 

 

Cross Country Gala 

      16 
NAPLAN - Reading 

  
  

 17 
NAPLAN – Numeracy 

  
BOARD MEETING 

18 
  

Year 1/2 
Room 6 

Week 5 
May 
Pentecost Sunday 

21 
  

22 
 

Cross Country Gala 

23 
St John’s Open Day – 

Year 6 
 

Yr 3/4 excursion 

    24 
  

Maths Olympiad  
  

25 
School Photos 

 
REWARD AFTERNOON 

Year 5/6 
Room 13  

Week 6 
May/June 
The Most Holy Trinity 

      28 
National Reconciliation 

Week 
 

Indigenous Performance 

      29 
 

Cross Country Gala 
  

       30 
  

31 
Awards Assembly 

 

Year 6 Open Day @ 
O’Loughlin 

1 
Holy Spirit Feast Day 

Mass & Activities 
  

Jenny Kuhl 

Week 7 
June 
The Most Holy Body & 
Blood of Christ 

4 
  

5 
 

       6 
  
  

     7 
 

Confirmation – Retreat 
@ 3pm 

8 
 

Touch Football &  
Soccer Gala 

Year 3/4 
Room 15 

Week 8 
June 
10th Sunday Ordinary 
Time 

11 
 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY 

12 
  

13 
  
  

14 
Maths Olympiad  

 

ICAS – Writing 
 

Confirmation – Retreat 

15 
Athletics Carnival 

 
V8 Supercars 

Year 1/2 
Room 4 

Week 9 
June 
11th Sunday Ordinary 
Time 

18 
 

MJR – Year 3/4 
  

19 
 

MJR – Year 5/6 
  

20 
 
Last day MiniLit/MultiLit 

  

21 
 

Academic Reports Home 
  
  

22 
 

Science Discovery Day 
@ CDU - EMcD 

Year 5/6 
Room 12  

Week 10 
June 
Nativity of St John the 
Baptist 

25 
School Closure Day -  

Vacation Care available 

26 
 

MultiLit/MiniLit 
 Graduation @ 9am 

  

27 
  

28 
Robocup @ CSC 

 
REWARD AFTERNOON 

29 
Whole school dance-a-

thon @ 10:50am 
 

 Chief Ministers V8’s 

Year 3/4 
Room 14  
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Community Notices  
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Registration Form  

The Sacrament of Confirmation, 2018 

Holy Spirit Parish, Casuarina 
 

Candidate’s name: Date of 

Birth: 

 

Age:  

Mother’s name:  Religion:  

Father’s name:  Religion:  

 Address:  

  

Telephone:  

Email:  

School:  Year level:  

Place of 

Baptism: 

 Date 

Baptised: 

 

I agree that photos taken during the sacramental preparation and ceremony 

can be used for the Church and the School displays and publications:  
 

================================= (Keep the under part of the page) 

 Candidate should have made First Reconciliation, have received the 

Sacrament of Holy Communion and in year 6, or above. 

 Please provide a photocopy of your Baptismal Certificate with this form 

completed. 

 Preparation booklets will be available from the Parish, including $10 for the 

books. 

 Please return the completed form to the Parish Office or the School Office 

before the weekend 21
st
/22

nd
 April 2018. 

 

Commitment to attend the lessons and Sunday Mass is important! 

A parent (s) should stay with their child for the lesson. 

 
Important Dates: 

 Sunday 29th April – Commitment Ceremony and the First Lesson after 9.30 

Sunday Mass 

 Sunday 20th May – Second Lesson after 9.30 Sunday Mass 

 Sunday 3rd June – Third Lesson and Reconciliation 

 Thursday 14th June–Practice and Retreat (with the Bishop) at3.00pm-5.45pm 
 

Confirmation Ceremony will be celebrated on Sunday, 17th June at 

9.30 am.                                                                              



Signed: Date:

Signed: Date:

Parent/Guardian:

Parent/Guardian:

HOLY SPIRIT CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE – VACATION CARE BOOKING FORM 

Welcome to Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School Vacation Care. 
We aim to provide a safe, fun and stimulating environment where children can enjoy their holidays. 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY Friday Week 10, 6th of April, 2018 TO CONFIRM YOUR CHILD’S PLACE 
Forms received after the submission date will incur an additional fee of $50 per child. 

Please note: the final programme will be confirmed once we have final attendance numbers.  Please make sure you check the board during 
Vacation Care for any important notices or changes to the programme. 

The Holy Spirit Vacation Care Programme 
The programmed activities include a variety of excursions, special 
theme days, arts/crafts, cooking, sports and indoor/outdoor games.  
Please understand that booked outings and scheduled activities may be 
cancelled or substituted for reasons beyond our control. 
  
Session Times 
The programme will be open from 7:00am – 5:30pm, 16-20 April, 2018. 
It is the responsibility of parents / care givers to ensure that their 
children are signed in and out daily.  
  
Bookings 
To enrol your child please complete and return the booking form.  The 
programme is a registered care provider for the Child Care Cash rebate 
scheme.  To ensure a place for your child and to assist with staffing 
please book your child in by Friday the 6th of April, 2018.   Late 
submissions will need to be approved by the coordinator, particularly on 
days we are attending excursions.   
  
Cost 
Vacation Care is currently charged at a daily rate of $72 per day per 
child, and a full time rate of $280 per child per week.  All accounts must 
be paid up-to-date prior to attending. A $50 late fee (plus $1 per 
minute) per child will apply if your child is collected after 5:30pm. Forms 
received after the submission date will incur an additional fee of $50 
per child 
 
Cancellations 
Any cancellations for Vacation Care must be in writing at least 2 (two) 
days prior to the scheduled registered day your child/children has been 
booked into and handed to the finance/admin office;  otherwise full 
fees will be charged (as rosters and budgets are worked out according 
to bookings). 

 

Lunch 
The School will provide afternoon Tea most of the days except 
cooking day when we provide lunch. Parents will need to provide 
morning tea and lunch. Please DO NOT bring eggs and nuts to 
school. 
  
Excursion Days 
Children will need to arrive 30 minutes prior to departure time.  
Children are not to bring money with them to Vacation Care, 
particularly on excursion days.  
  
Movies  
The movies the children may watch during Vacation Care will be 
rated G/PG. Please see the co-ordinator if you wish to see the title of 
the movie. Let the coordinator know if you do not want your 
child/ren to attend. Session times for the movies will be advised 
closer to the day.   
  
Clothing 
Please ensure all items of clothing are named.  Please provide your 
child with a bucket hat, sunscreen and appropriate footwear. On 
WATER PLAY and swimming days children need to bring bathers, 
rash vest and a towel.  Please note: Thongs are only allowed walking 
to and from the pool.  ALL clothing MUST be clearly labelled with 
your child/ren’s name. Any clothing left unclaimed at the end of the 
programme will be donated to charity. 
  
We advise all parents that children are not allowed to bring 
valuables/toys to Vacation Care. Whilst all care is taken, we cannot 
be responsible for any loss or damage 

 I/We have read the above and agree to the terms and conditions. 
 I/We give consent for participation in all scheduled activities, including excursions, on the days which I/We have enrolled my child/children. 
 I/We agree that Holy Spirit Vacation Care staff is free and clear of all responsibilities for any accidents and loss of property during 

participation in activities. 
 I/We give permission in event of emergency to obtain such medical assistance as required and agree to meet any medical expenses 

attached; this includes travel by private vehicle/ambulance if required. 
 I/We give permission for my child/children to walk supervised to and from excursions on the days my child is booked in Vacation Care. 
 I/We give permission for my child/children to travel by bus to and from excursions on the days my child is booked in Vacation Care. 
 I/We give permission for my child/children to be transported by private vehicle should the need arise.   
 By signing this form I/We am confirming that I/We I have informed the OSHC of any additional needs that my child may have.  
 I/we acknowledge and agree that I/we will be responsible and I/we will reimburse the School for all costs and expenses incurred by the 

school in recovering or seeking to recover all amounts payable to the School in relation to the student whether such amounts are payable 
under the Schedule of Fees or otherwise 
 

 



VACATION CARE PROGRAMME
WEEK

VACATION CARE BOOKING FAMILY NAME:
WEEK

1

No. Children

MONDAY

17-Apr-18

MONDAY TUESDAY

KING PIN Excursion Zumba & Talent Show Movie Excursion
1

THURSDAY FRIDAY

19-Apr-1818-Apr-18 20-Apr-1816-Apr-18

Ninja Warrior Obstacle 

Course

WEDNESDAY

Science Experiments

Please see board at OSHC building for a full programme of events.

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

16-Apr-18 17-Apr-18 18-Apr-18 19-Apr-18 20-Apr-18

Name of 

Children:


